
___ Lberty Utilities

Stephen R. Hall
Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs

0: 603 216 3523
E: Stephen.Hall@libertyutilities.com

December 28, 2015

Via Electronic and US Mail

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ~HPU~ PEC2~15 All
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10 -

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: IR 15-047; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
November 2014 Snowstorm After Action Review
Electric Emergency Management Plan — Revision No. 4

Dear Ms. Howland:

On September 29, 2015, the Commission Staff issued its After-Action Report of November 26,
2014, Thanksgiving Snowstorm. The report contained several recommendations for changes to utilities’
Emergency Response Plans and asked the utilities to file revised plans with the Commission by
December 31, 2015.

Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. is enclosing its revised Emergency Response Plan
that incorporates the changes recommended in the Staff’s report.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have
any questions regarding this submittal.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Hall

Enclosure
cc: Randy Knepper

Carolyn Stiles
Kerri-Lyn Gilpatric
Tom Frantz
Les Stachow
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